NHS LOTHIAN BOARD

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Depute Chief Executive updating on the business and activities of
Lothian NHS Board.

It is recommended that the panel note the terms of the Minutes of Lothian
NHS Board dated 6 October 2021 in the appendices to the report.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.



